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Hi Cheryl, 
Although the CAC has not met this month, Larry, Anna and I met with the Taghkanic 
Creek Watershed Committee for the first time.  At this meeting we met the other 
participants in a Zoom meeting. We did not do any of the work on the plan itself but will 
be meeting on Jan 27 to set up goals and strategies.  We will be meeting on the 
fourth Wednesday of the month for the months leading into summer.   
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